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Dear State Representative Helt, 
 
My name is Sylvia Wasenius and I have been a student at COCC for a year and a half. During this time 
both of my daughters have been in full time childcare. If it hadn't been for grants and financial aide I 
wouldn't of been able to attend college to further my education, as I am seeking a degree. Also, I work 
so I can keep a roof over the kids head and food on the table. I appreciate and back any bill that provides 
help to people like me. I'm a role model for my kids and committed to being a good student. Being able 
to get ahead is vital so that I can set them up for success. 
 
Thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sylvia Wasenius 
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